@) DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
FRIDAY, MAY 5, 2023

Seniors: If you did not pick up your cap and gown, please do so in the main office as soon as possible. If
you were a mid-year graduate or January graduate, please have stop in between the hours of 8am — 1pm.

Detention: There will be no detention on Friday, May 5 or Friday, May 12.

Prom: Lake Central's Prom "Enchanted Garden" is this Saturday, May 6th at the Halls of St. George in
Schererville. Doors open at 5:30pm. There will be an opportunity to have formal pictures taken at the hall.
Please see your email for the photo flyer. You must have your LCHS ID in order to allow entry to the dance. If
you are in need of a replacement ID, please stop in the main office. There is a $5 charge for a new ID. Please
see Mrs. Loden (C329) or Mrs. Moreno (E224) if you have any questions.

Lifeguard: Any lifeguard who needs recertification should sign up for PTE with Ms. Downey or Ms.
Arehart. The timeline to do so is Wednesday, April 26 — Monday, May 8. The cost is $42 cash. See Ms.
Downey or Ms. Arehart with any questions.

Travel Opportunity: There will be a parent informational meeting at 6pm on Monday, May 8 in the LGl room
for any student interested in going on a field trip to Washington D.C. and New York City next year (2023-2024).
Please see Mrs. Kuhlenschmidt in C204 or Mr. Clark in C307 for more information.

Sophomore Class Cabinet: The Sophomore Class Cabinet will have their last meeting of the year after
school on Wednesday, May 10. Please join us to discuss end of year activities. We will meet in Ms. Peda's
room, C310. Hope to see you there!

Volunteer Opportunity: Are you looking for service opportunities over the summer? The Mentorship
Ambassadors Program is having a callout meeting after school on May 16 in Mrs. Holden's room, (E113),
where we will be discussing volunteering for Freshman Rush. Hope to see you there!

Parking Passes: Parking passes are sold out for the rest of this school year. There are no extra spaces
available for any student without a pass to park. All parking lots will be checked daily and if you are caught
parking on campus without a parking pass you will receive a 3 hour Wednesday school.



